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Student #1: 
This student recommended to add more visuals.  I have made sure that there are pictures 
on every page visually depicting what the lesson is about.  I feel that any more pictures 
will crowd the site and be distracting.   
 
Student #2: 
This student recommended to add a home page button which I have now included calling 
it the unit overview.  Even though the “Quadratic Unit” link at the topic brings the used 
back to the home page it isn’t as clear.  This student also recommended allowing the 
students to complete the Angry Birds project on their own at home.  This is a project that 
we will be completing in class shortly.  In order to work on this project, I, the teacher, 
have to run the program and guide the students through the assessment.   
 
Teacher: 
A colleague of mine reviewed my site and recommended adding navigation buttons at the 
end of each page in order to make it easier to move amongst the pages.  I have since 
added these as well.   
 
Overall, I think that my students and colleagues enjoyed using the site and found it 
helpful throughout the Quadratics unit.  The videos are a great resource for the students to 
go back and review the lessons or learn them when they are absent.  The extra practice  
listed through IXL and other activities also provide the students with more resources.  
The exit tickets provided invaluable feedback and helped to guide instruction as well.   


